
 
  

 

 
 

Sunday 8th June 2025 

Welcome to Beverley Minster. If this is your first time here do introduce yourself to one of the welcomers 
or service leaders – and sign our visitors’ book.  
 

Sunday 8th June 2025 
 

8am   Holy Communion (BCP) 
  in the Minster Quire 
 
9.15am @9.15 Holy Communion Service  
   at the West End of the Minster 
 
11am  Choral Holy Communion (CW) 
  in the Minster Nave  
 
5.30pm Choral Evensong   

in the Minster Nave 
 

Around the Churches: 
10.30am Holy Communion at St Paul’s, Tickton  
10.30am Holy Communion at St Peter’s, Woodmansey 
3pm  Evensong at St Leonard’s, Molescroft 

Don’t forget: if you Gift Aid your offering by using the yellow envelope 
(and filling it in!) we can get the tax back - £2.50 for every £10 given 

 

 

Ways To Keep Up With The Minster Online: 
• www.beverleyminster.org.uk for news, service information, sermons and more. Sign up to the newsletter too: 

link on the homepage. 
• Facebook: @BevMin1 for news, updates and livestreams 
• Twitter: @Bev_Minster for news and events 
• Instagram: @beverleyminsterofficial for pictures of what we’re up to 
• YouTube: @BeverleyMinster1 for videos and livestreams 
• Use the QR code to the right to see our weekly sermons 
 

Parish Centre Opening times: 
Please note that the Parish Centre will be open: 
 Tuesday 10am – 4pm 
 Thursday 10am – 4pm  
If you’d like to schedule a longer appointment outside of these times, please contact Lauren in the Parish 
Centre, minster@beverleyminster.org.uk.  
 

Pentecost 

Breakfast @ God’s  
After the 8am service breakfast is 

served in the Parish Hall. Butties, toast, 
coffee and juice available until 9.30am.  

Children at Beverley Minster 
We have groups during our 
@9.15 and 11am services: 
- During the @9.15 and 11am 

services there is a creche 
area with toys and books 

- @9.15 – during the service 
there is a children’s table 
with activities led by our 
team. 

- 11am – children can leave 
the service during the first 
hymn and return for The 
Peace to join age groups at 
the East End of the Minster 
led by our team.  

For more info, contact our Youth 
and Children’s Minister, Ben: 
ben@beverleyminster.org.uk 



 
 This Week at the Minster 

 
Monday 9th June 
9am  Conflict Management Training in the Peter Harrison Room 
 
Tuesday 10th June  
9.30am Minster Tots in the Parish Hall 
3.30pm Youth Group in the Parish Hall   
 
Wednesday 11th June 
11am  Exploring Beverley Minster Tour in the Minster  
1pm  Roof Tour in the Minster 
4.30pm Junior Choir in the Parish Hall  
7pm  Alpha Course in the Parish Hall   
 
Thursday 12th June 
10am  Holy Communion (BCP) in the Minster Quire  
1.30pm Table Tennis in the Parish Hall 
7.30pm Choral Evensong in the Minster Quire 
 
Friday 13th June 
10am   Stone Carving Workshop in the Parish Hall 
 
Saturday 14th June 
8am   Men’s Breakfast in the Parish Hall 
11am  Roof Tour in the Minster 
11am  Spirituality Group in St Katherine’s Chapel 
1pm  Exploring Beverley Minster Tour 
2pm   Roof Tour in the Minster 
2.30pm Wedding Blessing in the Minster 
 
Sunday 15th June 2025 – Trinity Sunday 
 
8am   Holy Communion (BCP) 
  in the Minster Quire 
 
9.15am @9.15 Service 
   at the West End of the Minster 
 
11am  Choral Holy Communion (CW) 
  in the Minster Nave 
 
3pm  Baptism Service  

in the Minster   
 
5.30pm Choral Evensong  

in the Minster Quire  
 
Around the Churches: 
9.30am Holy Communion at St Leonard’s, Molescroft  
3pm  Pet Service at St Paul’s, Tickton 
6.30pm Evensong at All Saints’, Routh   
 



 
 Church Notices and News 

 
Foodbank: Thank you to everyone who already donates items to the Foodbank. If you haven’t already, 
please consider donating to the Foodbank who are in much need of contributions. There will be a 
collection point after all Sunday morning services at the Highgate entrance.  
 
Christian Aid Week and Meg's Challenge: Many thanks and well done to all who have sponsored and 
donated to Christian Aid. I reached my challenge (walking 75km in the Dales during Christian Aid Week)! 
We have raised over £800 - over £900 with Gift Aid! The challenge giving page closed at the end of May 
but you can still donate via the Christian Aid website or contactless - ask Meg. 
 
Pastoral Team: Please fill in a form if you would like a call or visit from a member of the Pastoral team. 
Forms are on the table by the Highgate entrance together with a safe box in which to place them. Thank 
you. 
 
Breakfast at God's: We have been providing breakfast, bacon and sausage rolls after the 8am Sunday 
service for over 25 years. Two of our long standing "cooks" are stepping back and we need volunteers to 
replace them. The rota means you are only required for one Sunday a month (8am - 9.30am) and full 
training will be provided! If you can help please contact Martin Doolan (martindoolanuk@gmail.com). 
 
Holy Communion at the Minster: We are currently administering Holy Communion in two forms 
whilst there is still some uncertainty about Covid. If you are comfortable receiving wine from the shared 
cup (which is now normal in Cathedrals as there is no evidence of a higher risk of infection) please go to 
the team distributing bread and wine on the right hand (south) side of the altar where two chalices are 
available. If you would prefer to receive a wafer already dipped in wine, please go to the team on the left 
hand (north) side of the altar – but please do not try to take the wafer from the fingers of the minister, as 
that will increase the risk of infecting everyone! Gluten-free wafers are available from both stations. Our 
intention is to return to sharing the common cup as the usual option as soon as possible. Thank you for 
your co-operation. 
 
Offertory Tokens at the Minster: Many of you kindly make your offering to God through the Parish 
Giving Scheme or by Standing Order. Nevertheless, some who give this way still want to make a physical 
gesture of giving during the service. We have, therefore, introduced a small token that you can collect as 
you come into the Minster (by either entrance) and place in the Offertory plate as it comes round in the 
service. We encourage all regular givers to adopt this practice. We ask all of you who worship regularly 
with us to prayerfully consider joining the Parish Giving Scheme if you have not yet done so (just search 
‘parish giving’ or visit www.parishgiving.org.uk). 
 
Beverley Minster and Daughter churches External Mission Partners: During the month of June 
please pray for the Christian Service Unit (CSU) in Andhra Pradesh. Please pray for John Franklin, his 
whole team, and for all the work they do in living the gospel and spreading the gospel. Pray for the launch 
of a six-week Bible training program, beginning on 5th June and running through July 2025. Through this 
initiative, at least ten individuals will be trained as evangelists, equipping them to share the message of faith. 
Also for the support in securing hygienic essentials for the elderly home in Gollapudi. 
 
Eco Tip For June 2025: Let it Bloom in June - if you have done “No Mow May” carry on throughout 
June by letting your grass grow or you can just leave an unmown patch for June. The Great Big Green 
Week also takes place in June so consider taking part in the Minster’s or other groups’ activities this 
month e.g. Yorkshire Wildlife Trust’s 30 days Wild. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 Church Events 

 
The Great Big Green Week 7-15 June 2025: Beverley Minster Eco Church Group would love you to 
take part in this week. We are holding several events: 

1. Great Big Green Walk TODAY, 1.30-3.30pm  
Meet on the Minster steps for an Urban walk of about 5 miles looking at nature in our town.  
Suitable for buggies etc, ending with cake and a cuppa in the Minster. Children to be accompanied and 
supervised by a responsible adult at all times.  

2.  Calculate your carbon footprint for the first time or repeat it to see how you’re doing. Knowing 
your number is the first step to considering change. Go to https://climatehero.me/ to take the first step. 
 

James Palmer and Joel Westaway: Choral Evensong on Sunday 8th June will include a dedication and 
blessing of the partnership of Joel and James (both members of the Minster choir). 
 
Food and Fellowship: The next meal is on Tuesday 10th June, meeting at 6.45pm so that we can order 
our meals together at 7pm. Look forward to seeing you, there’s always a warm welcome. Further details 
from Deena, 01482 679220. 
 
Exploring Spirituality Group: We next meet in St Katherine’s Chapel from 11am to 12noon on 
Saturday 14th June when Fr Gerard Burns will lead the group on the topic of 'O Death where is 
thy Victory? Where is thy sting?' All are welcome. 
 
The Church in Tickton – A Service for Pets: Sunday 15th June, 3pm at St Paul’s Church or 
Churchyard. A service for all members of the family! All pets, great and small (whether on four legs, two 
legs or no legs!). Pets should under control either in a suitable container or on a lead.   
 
Ladies Lunch and Coffee Dates: June: Weds 18th lunch at 12.30pm (venue TBC); Fri 27th coffee at 1pm 
at East Riding Theatre Café. Future dates: 17th July (lunch); 25th July (coffee); 28th August (Laurel Vines tour 
and picnic); 18th September; 26th September. If you are interested, please email 
eileen@beverleyminster.org.uk giving your mobile number. 
 

Organ Concert Summer Series: This year’s series begins on 20th June at 7pm in the Minster with Sam 
Bristow (Chelmsford Cathedral) performing. The series also features “the leading British organist” 
Jonathan Scott on Saturday 5th July at 4pm. Tickets (individual concerts or season tickets) available on the 
Minster website, https://beverleyminster.org.uk/whats-on/.  
 
Press Pause - Saturday, 28th June, 9.30am-1pm, Minster Parish Hall: We are looking forward to 
our next Press Pause morning when we will be joined by Mona-Karina Theodosius who is the Diocesan 
Adviser in Pastoral Care for the York Diocese. Mo will speak and encourage reflection on the theme of 
pastoral care and what this means for us as Christians and as Christian communities. There will be time for 
prayer, reflection, discussion and lots of coffee! All are welcome whether you are newly exploring faith or 
have been on the faith journey for many years. See the flyers in church for more information or speak to 
Eileen or Sandra. Registration via email to minster@beverleyminster.org.uk.  
 
The Shrine Of St. John - Miracles And Healing In Medieval Beverley 1100-1540: Wednesday 25th 
June, 7pm to 9pm in the Minster. A talk by Marcus Ramshaw examining the 70-75 different miracles that 
can be attributed to the tomb and intercession of St. John of Beverley with an exploration of how they 
might have happened and how they were understood by both the medieval and modern mind. 
Admission free with a £5 suggested donation. All profits to Beverley Minster. All are welcome. 
 
Lee Edward Kirkby is to be ordained as Priest by Mark Wroe, Bishop of Berwick, in the Cathedral 
Church of St Nicholas, Newcastle on Saturday 28th June 2025 at 11am. Please pray for his wife, Rachel, his 
daughters, Amara, Phoebe and Nancy and also for Revd Ben Doolan and Ellie Doolan and the whole 
people of God at St Thomas’ Newcastle where Lee is called to serve. 


